

"As we have seen in the news, the people of Gaza are experiencing great suffering and hardship, Christians and other innocent victims alike. The situation stemming from the unrest is dire as people struggle to survive. I invite the people of the Diocese of Saginaw to join in answering the call to help our brothers and sisters in Gaza. We continue to pray, with the Holy Father, for a cease fire and for aid to enter this territory."

+ Bishop Robert Gruss



100% of donations go directly to helping recover and build the survivors of Gaza. Your donation may be made by check payable to Diocese of Saginaw, 5800 Weiss St, Saginaw, MI 48603, "Attn: Maria Coss" with "GAZA Relief" specified in the memo line.